## Kim White

From:

Robert Rogers

Sent:

June-03-15 7:33 AM

To:

Kim White

Subject:

Council Review Proposal

Dear Ms. White,

In the upcoming review of the size of Council and the related ward boundary configuration I would like to request that the following option be considered: 'At Large' election of Councillors.

This option appears to have a good deal of support in the public, notwithstanding that there are campaigning challenges for candidates. This model solves 'rep by pop', doesn't affect historical boundaries and allows for different Council size. It would be interesting to get the public perspective on this option and we may find that it is quite different from the political perspective.

Respectfully submitted Robert Rogers